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FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 
 
Subject: Description of Permissive Change 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We, The Detection Group, Inc. hereby authorize Bay Area Compliance laboratory Corp 
to act as a laboratory for testing and test report generation for the following project(s): 
 
FCC ID: 2AK4V-DT-450, Model: DT-450 
 
This project is a Permissive Change II submission for the purpose of installing into host 
device DT-550 (FCC ID: 2AK4V-DT-550). The module has not been modified. 
 
 
 
We affirm that between BACL and The Detection Group, Inc., any difference in 
understanding, including test plan, measurement methods, applicable standards and 
relevant procedures and processes have been resolved prior to commencement of testing 
activities. 
 

This authorization is valid until further written notice from the applicant. 
 

Sincerely Yours, 

 
Jens Rasmussen 
Vice President, engineering & Architecture 
The Detection Group, Inc. 
3990 Old Town Ave. Suite A100 | San Diego, CA | 92110 

 


